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Message from the Guest Editors

It is commonly known that the rhythms of daily life have
been accelerating at a steady rate in recent decades,
creating an attitude that values time-saving over everything
else. However, this way of interpreting reality is now
beginning to show its limits and contradictions, the most
evident manifestation of which is the emotional tension
that accompanies economic and social behaviors, always
perceived as inefficient with respect to the demands of
quick living. The COVID-19 pandemic event has definitely
further exasperated emotional experiences, imposing a
critical analysis on accelerated models and an openness
towards slow ones.

In the age of speed, in which time never seems to be
enough, the philosophy of “slowing down” has begun to
emerge. It seems, thus, appropriate to redesign the
relationship among people, technological innovations, and
the built environment, recomposing their space–time
distances in such a way that, while allowing freedom from
physical obstacles and a great ability to move and act, it
also allows people to find the right rhythm of life.
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Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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